
My Dear Friends, 

Peace! 
 

I cannot believe we are in the third summer of writing to you 

about our Motherhouse renovations.  But, YES, we are and 

YES we do want to spread the Good News (and show you in 

pictures) that we are in the home stretch!!  That is such 

GOOD NEWS for us so we continue to ask for your prayers 

as we 

approach the 

Finish Line!! 

 

 

 

My friends, you have always been so very generous to us in 

our summer appeal and I know this year will be no different.  

As in the past, your donations will go to the needs of each 

Sister 

personally.  

Presently, as 

each Sister 

moves into her new room—she receives her room key and 

your gift.   

 

I can assure you that the Sisters delight in selecting a new 

pillow, a bedspread, a handy vac, or maybe a picture frame 

or similar and that delight is expressed through prayers of 

gratitude.  You are the recipients of their very sincere and 

special moments of prayer with the Lord every day.  Please 

continue to tell us below of your needs and those whom you 
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Also, for sharing in this appeal with us, now and throughout the 

years, we offer you the opportunity to have your name included in 

our raffle.  Just fill in the enclosed slips and return them to me 

before the last day of summer, September 21.  You may be one of 

the lucky persons to receive a sum of $500, $200 or $100. 

 

It is my sincere hope that each and every one of you will be 

blessed abundantly.  Your intentions will be remembered daily in 

the prayers of our Franciscan Sisters in the Missions of Brazil, 

Jamaica and Bolivia as well as the United States and right here in 

the newly renovated Motherhouse.  You will never be forgotten!! 

 

May the Lord Bless you and 

Keep you and Give you His 

PEACE. 

 

Lovingly in St. Francis, I 

remain. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Se. M. Chris Doherty, osf 
Sr. M. Chris Doherty, OSF  

Mission Society Director 

Sr. Annette Mirco, OSF (left) and 

Sr. M. Chris Doherty, OSF (right)

relaxing in the Third Floor Living Room 

Entrance to the 

New Garden from 

the Dining Room 

Dear Sr. Chris, 

 

   Please accept my donation of:   ___$200   ___$100    

 

     ____$50   ____$25   ____$20   ____$10   ___$_______ 

 

Name_____________________________________________ 

 

Address___________________________________________ 

 

City______________________________________________ 

 

State & Zip________________________________________ 

Congratulations 2013 Golden Jubilarians 
(Back row left): Sr. Odette E. Haddad, OSF; Sr. Mary McNally, OSF;  

Sr. Margaret Mary Kimmins, OSF , Congregational Minister; Sr. Anne 

Caldwell, OSF; Sr. M. Avril Chin Fatt, OSF; Sr. Patricia Shirley, OSF; 

(Seated left) Sr. 

Elizabeth 

McGinnis, OSF; 

Sr. Nancy 

Christopher, 

OSF; Sr. Dana E. 

Hollis, OSF. 

Jubilarians not 

present: Sr. Marli 

Pimenta Porto, 

OSF; Sr. Nancy 

Maria Coelho, 

OSF; Sr. Frances 

Miritello, OSF 

New Dining Room 

Sr. Roseanne Duffy, OSF 

enjoying the Third Floor Kitchen 


